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       Weekly Attendance         
Our weekly attendance target is 97% 

Well done to –  Tigers & Pandas                  
                                          

Class Percentage 

KV Penguins 94% 

KV Dolphins 95.7% 

KV Pandas 97.7% 

KV Leopards 93.3% 

KV Jaguars 93.9% 

KV Tigers 97.0% 

KV Lions 92.4% 

Overall, School Percentage 
Attendance 

94.8% 

 

 

Team Points Weekly 
Winners 

Congratulations this week 
goes to: 
 
 
 
 
 
Well done to everyone for 
earning their team points this 
week. Remember our Value 
this half term is Perseverance 
and there are always team 
points ready for anyone 

showing our values.      

 
    

Dates for the diary 
 
Monday 27th and Tuesday 28th March -   Crafty Easter 
Wednesday 29th March and Thursday 30th March –  
Parents Evening 
Friday 31st March – Easter Bonnet and Egg Diorama 
competition – Last day of term 1:30pm finish 
ParentApp messages or letters with further information 

will be sent out nearer the time. 
 
 

Topaz 

            Weekly Book Recommendation 
Escape to the River Sea by Emma Carroll (Age 6-8) 
 
In 1946, Rosa Sweetman, a young girl, is longing for 
her family to claim her. The war in Europe is over and 
she is the only child left at Westwood, a rambling 
country estate in the north of England, where she'd 
taken refuge seven years earlier. The arrival of a 
friend of the family, Yara Fielding, starts an 
adventure that will take Rosa deep into the lush 
beauty of the Amazon rainforest in search of Jaguars, 
ancient giant Sloths and somewhere to belong.  
This book is also available at our Book Fair. 
 
                       
 

 
 

 
 

Year 4 have been working hard on their 
music vocabulary this week, with our 

singing teacher Mrs O. Well done Year 4! 

 

Year 3 Swimming 

Year 3 have had a great first week 
swimming this week. Keep up the hard 
work next week Year 3, Well done! 

 

Year 4 Music Lesson  

This week Reverend Hugh 
joined us for assembly on 
Monday, introducing spring 
clocks going forward. The 
clocks move forward by 1 
hour this Sunday morning, 
26th March 2023. 

Book Fair: 
Thankyou to all the parents who have been into our school 
book fair and have purchased books. Part of the money 
raised helps toward purchasing new books for our school 
library. The book fair is open Friday, Monday, and Tuesday 
from 3:15 – 3:45pm. 
 

Easter Bonnet & Egg Diorama  
This year for the children who would like to enter we are 
holding two competitions. We will be having an Easter Bonnet 
competition; children are to bring in their bonnets on Friday 
31st March when they can take part in an Easter Bonnet 
parade and there will be prizes for the best bonnets! 
There will also be an Egg Diorama competition, again the 
children should bring this to school on Friday 31st March. All of 
the entries will be displayed in the hall where they will be 
judged, and prizes awarded for the most original diorama’s.  
 

https://tonyburgess1969.net/2017/03/11/dont-forget-to-spring-forward-tonight/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-sa/3.0/
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